

5001 Angel Canyon Road • Kanab, Utah 84741-5000 • (435) 644-2001 • www.bestfriends.org

November 7, 2005

Feral Cat Spay/Neuter Project 11331 Roosevelt Way NE Seattle, WA 98125

Dear Dr. Wilford, DVM and Julie White,

On behalf of all of us at Best Friends Animal Society we wish to congratulate you on the success of Feral Cat Spay/Neuter Project's 20,000th spay/neuter surgery.

It is easy enough to express the Project's achievement in numbers but we would like to congratulate you on something more than mere numbers. Through your organizations' integrity, knowledge, compassion and leadership you have done far more than 20,000 surgeries. You have become a leader and model program in the humane movement for managing and caring for homeless cats.

We wish you future success and growth with the work you are doing to create a time when there will be No More Homeless Pets.

Congratulations,

Paul Berry

Chief Operations Officer Best Friends Animal Society